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NEWSLETTER           FEBRUARY 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Road Safety Workshops 
 
Our Glasgow City Council Road Safety Officer will be in school 
this month facilitating workshops for all of our children on the  
importance of road safety.  This will include how our children can  
recognise dangerous parking around the school and encourage pupils to share our 
road safety message with all road users. 
 
P3 
Reconciliation Meeting 
Thursday 10th February 
 
There will be a registration meeting for P3 parent/carers of children making the 
sacrament of Reconciliation at 6pm on Thursday 10th February.  The meeting will 
take place in St Ninian’s Church. 
 
Fun Day Friday 
Friday 11th February 
 
We are having a Fun Day on Friday 11th February.  Pupils can wear their sports 
clothes to school and bring their technology if you wish.   
 
Pupils will receive crisps and juice and we will have various activities during the day 
for the children to take part in  including an obstacle course. 
 
Children can “chuck a £1” in the bucket to help pay for this event. 
 
 
Mid Term Holiday 
Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th February 
 
The school is closed on Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th February for the Mid Term 
Holiday.  The school is also closed to pupils on Wednesday 16th February for an In 
Service Day.  Pupils return on Thursday 17th February at the usual time. 
 
 

 

 

 



Book Fair 
Wednesday 23rd to Friday 25th February 
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to visit our in school book shop and purchase a book 
from our Book Fair during the above dates. Every pupil will receive a £1 book token. 
 
We will email a link to parents/carers to view some of the titles available along with a 
link to make online payments directly to the Travelling Book Company. 
 
Unfortunately, due to ongoing Covid transmission we are unable to have 
parents/cares in school to visit the Book Fair. 
 
Pupils will also have the opportunity to come to school dressed  
as their favourite character from a book on Friday 4th March to  
celebrate World Book Day. 
 
Tempest Photography 
Thursday 3rd March 
 
The rescheduled dates for the P1 to P7 class photographs and P1 & P7 individual 
photographs is Thursday 3rd March.  If you do NOT wish your child to be part of their 
class photograph please contact the school office. 
 
Pupil Lateness 
 
We understand that on occasion children may be late 
for the start of the school day due to adverse weather  
etc however, there are a number of pupils who continue  
to miss the start of lessons on a regular basis.  Even if your child is only 10 minutes 
late each day this equates to 50 minutes of lost learning every week!! 
 
Zig Zag Lines 

Considerate Parking 

 
We would remind parents/ carers to observe the parking restrictions on the zig 
zag lines.  No stopping or dropping off in this area or parking on the pavement or 
double parking. Tickets were issued by Police Scotland last week for stopping on the 
cycle lane.  
 
Contact Details 
 
Communication with parents/carers is very important therefore, can you please 
ensure we are updated with any change of telephone number or email address.   
 
GCC also have a free Xpressions App which parents can use to obtain updates from 
the school.  Further info can be found at http://parents.groupcall.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

http://parents.groupcall.com/

